PUBLIC NOTICE
Remote Meeting Policy

In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Lobster Advisory Council will vote on a Remote Meeting
Policy at their June 1, 2022 Council meeting.

Public comment on this policy will be accepted at the Lobster Advisory Council meeting to be held on
June 1, 2021, at 4:00 PM. Written comments on the proposed meeting policy will be accepted until 4:30

PM May 31, 2022.
Submit comments to Deirdre Gilbert, DMR Director of State Marine Policy, email:

deirdre.gilbert@maine.gov, mail: Department of Marine Resources, State House Station 21, Augusta, ME
04333, or at the meeting. For more information, email the above address, or call 207-624-6576.
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